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Case No. 19-1641-EL-BGN

I live and rent houses near campus. This plant will destroy my investments. If it was solar or
wind, I would have no problem with this operations, but natural gas is terribly toxic and
dangerous to people and our resources. Additionally, this would be a plant for a dying
industry. Once it falls in disrepair, who will pay for the invitable clean-ups? Very concerned.
I'm 100 percent against as is anyone familiar with the reality--other than industry folks.

Sandra M. Bolzenius

ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0W1nZ9:ref 

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

6/30/2020 8:07:13 AM

in

Case No(s). 19-1641-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Sandra M. Bolzenius, via website, electronically filed by
Docketing  Staff on behalf of Docketing


